A G E N D A

DELAWARE WATER WELL LICENSING BOARD
December 14, 2010
9:30 a.m.

DNREC Bldg., Parks Conference Room
OLD BUSINESS

· Review minutes of November 09, 2010 meeting.

· WWLB Winter Seminar

NEW BUSINESS

· No new applications for New Licenses
OTHER BUSINESS
· Regulatory Updates

· John McFarland would like to address the Board  concerning his upcoming case.
· Ira Brittingham would like to discuss the alternative “Peat” Septic Systems

· Alan Pongratz would like to discuss Licensing Board structure.

· Next WWLB meeting, January 11, 2011.
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